

# ChaosMeeting 2016/30

|                 |                            |
|-----------------|----------------------------|
| <b>Date</b>     | 01/08/2016                 |
| <b>Time</b>     | 20:00 CEST                 |
| <b>Location</b> | <a href="#">ChaosStuff</a> |

## Agenda

- ToDo
- New Members - [prometheus](#)
- Freifunk - [prometheus](#)
- Internet - [prometheus](#)
- ChaosStuff Cleanness - [prometheus](#)
- Recycling - [prometheus](#)
- Schueberfouer - [prometheus](#)
- Omega2 - [virii](#)

## ToDo

from [ChaosMeeting 2016-26](#)

| Assignment                                                          | Member                     | Deadline    |
|---------------------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------|-------------|
| <input type="checkbox"/> write the letter to Assange.               | <a href="#">virii</a>      | coming soon |
| <input type="checkbox"/> Bällebad                                   | <a href="#">nadine</a>     | ~           |
| <input type="checkbox"/> modify membership paper - minors member    | <a href="#">metalgamer</a> | 07/2016     |
| <input type="checkbox"/> printing Donation-gifts                    | <a href="#">fantawams</a>  | 01/08/2016  |
| <input type="checkbox"/> make a gift to the Circl Team              | Members                    | 14/10/2016  |
| <input type="checkbox"/> write some invitations to our inauguration | <a href="#">orimpe</a>     | 05/10/2016  |
| <input type="checkbox"/> write to MixVoip                           | <a href="#">orimpe</a>     | /           |
| <input type="checkbox"/> fix a urbex date                           | photo nerds                | 22/08/2016  |

## Minutes

### New Members

Okay, we have some new members / recruiter.

### Freifunk Lëtzebuerg

Georges who manage Freifunk Lëtzeburg will not longer do the stuff, we have 5 members who are interested to continue Freifunk Lux. [orimpe](#) contact saarland Freifunk to get moar infos about maintain Freifunk, maybe a local meeting with them. [prometheus](#) contact Syn2cat.

## Internet

Lette from VDL, we have to contact VO (Pascal knebler) and ask him to use VO inplace POST, after the first contact, Pascal should contact VDL...

[orimpe](#) ask the Photo club about their budget.

## ChaosStuff Cleanness

pls obtained the cleanness of the Stuff, the vdl want to do "the big clean", everyone grab stuff from the flor.

## Recycling

[user metalgamer](#) take the trash. thx

## Schueberfouer

19/08 AU 07/09 is "Schueberfouer" so our Parking is crowded, so we have the next ChaosMeeting outdoor by a member.

"grillilil"

## Omega2

Omega2 is a nice IoT project, some of our Members want to back this. We are ordering a bigger charge.

more info on the ML.

## Nicknames

Francois Conrad is a linguistics and he need some nicknames from Luxembourg. we help him out.

From:  
<https://wiki.c3l.lu/> - Chaos Computer Club Lëtzebuerg

Permanent link:  
<https://wiki.c3l.lu/doku.php?id=organization:chaosmeetings:2016:cm-2016-30&rev=1470079533>

Last update: **2016/08/01 21:25**

